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THE RESULTS ARE IN!

 
 
Good Afternoon,  
     As you all are aware, yesterday was the official voting day for the Florida School Recognition Money (A+ funds). The following are the
results:
 
 

Option 1
85% of the funds to be distributed evenly amongst all instructional and non-instructional staff that worked 100 days or more from the 
2016-2017 School year and 15% of the funds to be distributed back to the school. 
 

Total Votes Received - 3 or 4.6% of the vote
 

Option 2 
90% of the funds to be distributed evenly amongst all instructional and non-instructional staff that worked 100 days or more from the 
2016-2017 School year and 10% of the funds to be distributed back to the school.  
 

Total Votes Received - 61 or 95.30% of the vote 
 

Option 3 
None of the Above
 
Total Votes Received - 0 or 0% of the vote 
 
As you can see the CLEAR winner is OPTION 2! Funds will be distributed no later than March of 2018. There is a
possibility that the funds could arrive earlier. Please practice patience. I will inform everyone of the amount and the
expected release of the funds as soon as I am aware.
 
Thank You,

 
Nicholas Mennecke, M.Ed. 
Science and Intermediate Math Instructional Coach 
ESOL Contact 
School Advisory Council Chair 
Westwood Heights Elementary School 

Nicholas A. Mennecke
Thu 10/18/2018 3:39 PM

To:WWE_ALL_STAFF <WWE_ALL_STAFF@browardschools.com>;
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2861 SW 9th St 
Fort Lauderdale, FL 33312 
P: 754-323-7900 F: 754-323-7940 
nick.mennecke@browardschools.com 
westwoodheights.browardschools.com 
 
"The goal is not perfec�on but persistence in the pursuit of understanding important things." (Tomlinson and McTighe, 2006) 
 

       
 Under Florida law, e-mail addresses, and all forms of communications, including e-mail communications, made or received in connection with the transaction of
School Board business are public records, which must be retained as required by law and must be disclosed upon receipt of a public records request, except as may
be excluded by federal or state laws.  If you do not want your e-mail address released in response to a public records request, do not send electronic mail to this
entity. Instead, contact this office by phone.
 
The School Board of Broward County, Florida expressly prohibits bullying, including cyberbullying, by or towards any student or employee. See Policy 5.9: Anti-
Bullying for additional information.


